
    No         :   LTR-1000-207951 
   
    Da          te: 2018/09/08 
 
    Enc          l: No 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

ATEX JSC Managing Director   
 

Sub: Some clauses of MOM dated 2018.07.03 not being met 

 

Dear Sir, 

According to the Minutes of joint meeting dated 07.03.2018, it would be informed 

some of the decisions made about TAVANA Company activities are not done in expected 

time. So, you are kindly requested to issue the order and let us know the consequences. 

 

Attachment: 

Item Description 

11-03 

Due to Letter No. 340-01-20/1011,We have received the answers of Item No 11-03 for first and last 

items of this issue, but not for the second one(Works for surveillance specimens of the test removal 

(NIKIMT). 

15-01 
A report has sent due to letter no. 340-01-20/984, after checking, our experts declared it was 

repeated. 

15-02 
Contractor till 30.07.2018 should submit to Principal the proposal on AO AEP expert dispatch to 

TAVANA company, but no action had taken yet. 

15-03 
Due to Letter No. LTR-1000-185336, we gave asked to dispatch experts, but no response have 

been received yet. 

15-06 
According to latest corresponding, as it wasn't possible to dispatch Mr. krutskikh, we have asked to 

send new resume to choose new expert. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 


